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26th May, 2020 
 
Dear Parent, 
 
Review of progress in remote learning 
 
Learning at home has been a new and different experience for us all. When we began we thought it 
would be relatively short but, unfortunately, it looks as though it will continue for some time yet. 
 
On 1st and 2nd June your child’s mentor will conduct a desktop review of the work completed and 
feedback to you either by email or phone. We are doing so in order to reinforce the good work done and 
to find out if there are any barriers to your child’s learning. 
 
Please ask your child to check that work completed on go4schools is up to date. 
 
This is intended to be a positive and supportive action, we know that you have been ‘thrown in at the 
deep end’ and it is not easy for you. We very much want the review to highlight what is good and 
support where it is more difficult. 
 
 
I hope it will prove a helpful process to you. 
 
 
Yours faithfully, 
 

 
 
Rob Corbett, Headteacher 
 


